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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hee, Calvin [chee@craworld.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 5:06 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Fong, Bryan
Subject: low flow sampling for sites addressed at: 800 Franklin St, Oakland; 2345 International Blvd. 

Oakland

Jerry, I am writing to notify that we are planning on implementing low flow sampling at the sites addressed at 800 Franklin 
Street, Oakland, CA and 2345 International Blvd., Oakland, CA. to reduce the potential of sediment in the samples 
collected and the quantity of water generated.    If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at anytime.   
 

_______________________________     

Calvin Hee, M.S, Leed AP 

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 

5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 

Emeryville, CA   94706 

  

Phone: 510.420.3358 

Fax: 510.420.9170 

Email: chee@CRAworld.com 

www.CRAworld.com 

Think before you print  

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

 


